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Drum Corps Scholarship 

2024 
 
Bayside Christian College is pleased to invite applications for the Drum Corps Scholarship 
program. Applications are now being accepted for students entering Years 5-11 in 2024.  
 
Successful applicants will be admitted to the Drum Corp Program and will receive a 100% 
scholarship for tuition in Drums.   
 
Students in Year 7-11 will also be eligible for a 50% Scholarship on their Tuition Fees for 
Bayside Christian College. Places for this Scholarship are strictly limited. 
 
Interested Applicants must complete the application form and submit to the College by  
15 October 2023. For further details – go to www.bayside.qld.edu.au 
 
 
 

Office Use Only 
Date Received  

Received by  



 

2 | P a g e  

 

 

First Name  Surname  

School Year in 2024  Date of Birth  

Address  

Parent Name  
Parent Email 

Address  

Parent Contact 
number  

Current School  

Have you applied for enrolment at Bayside Christian College? Yes                  No 
 

Applications for the Bayside Christian College Drum Corps are highly competitive. The 
College welcomes your application and thanks you for your interest in both our College 
and our Drum Corps. In order to be accepted into the Drum Corps Scholarship Program, 
you must be already enrolled at the College or for prospective students, be offered a place 
at the College. These are two different processes. Students may be offered a place within 
the Drum Corps Scholarship Program pending an offer of enrolment at Bayside Christian 
College. 
 

The Drumline Scholarship Program is one of the premier offerings of the College and 
admission to this programme is highly competitive. Interested students need to complete 
this application form and include a one-page statement which addresses the following: 

• Why do you wish to join the Drum Corps? 
• What will you bring to the Drum Corps? 
• What past experience if any do you have in Music or Percussion? 
• Why should you receive a Scholarship for both the Drum Corps and Bayside 

Christian College? 
 

Students accepted into the programme will be granted a generous Scholarship for Drum 
Line tuition and for the College Fees of Bayside Christian College. This Scholarship is 
conditional upon active participation and attendance at Drum Corps practices and 
performance (some of which are outside of school hours) and the demonstration of the 
high standards expected of Bayside Christian College students. 
 
I thank you for your interest in the Bayside Christian College Drumline and wish you every 
luck in your application. 
 

Brian Grimes 
Principal/CEO 


